rrom: [

Sent: 16 May 2021 17:56
To: John Macholc <John.Macholc@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Chipping Congregational Church

Ref. 3/2021/0461

| am writing to you regarding the planning application for a cross to be placed on the outside wall of
the church. | believe that this would be a good idea as the Cross is central to our beliefs as a church
and placing an illuminated cross on the outside wall of the church would make it look more like a
church as some people even in the village don't realise that there is a church there.

The church is in such a position in the village of Chipping that it is not that near any housing so that
any light that may shine from the Cross wouldn't be a nuisance to surrounding residents.

Please accept this email in support of placing a illuminated cross on the outside wall of Chipping
Congregational Church

Yours sincerely



